
                                          

WELCOME TO SEPTEMBER IN ROOM 1! 

Congratulations to Luke, Vianna and Tilly as they move up to their  new 

Primary classes! 

Welcome to our new friends Fisher, Olivia, 

William, and Elise! 

 

NO AM SCREEN TIME—Did you know that any screen time before school will impair 

your child's learning ability?  As little as fifteen minutes of television or computer time will 

shut down synapses in their frontal cortex for an hour afterwards.  Please try to substitute 

something like books, toys or drawing for that time of the morning.  What if movies and 

games were saved for after school or for family movie night instead? 

SNACKS—Please label snack bowls or baggies, and we will help sort them out. 

LABELED WATER BOTTLES are welcome!  Please take them home to wash daily. 

CLEAN LABELED MASKS every day, taken home to wash. 

CLASS PHOTO PAGE—I like to send home a class photo page so that your child can talk 

about new friends at school, with the understanding that the pictures will not be reproduced 

in any way.  If you do not want your child’s photograph included in this, please send me an 

email declining your permission. 

CLASSROOM CONTACT LIST—Would you like to get to know your Room 1 

Community?  If so, please send me an email indicating you would like to be on our 

Classroom Contact List and it will be available to all who choose to participate. 

COMMUNICATION—Please tell us about changes in schedule and family events, 

especially if you are going to be out of town for work. 

My email is: rose@montessoriacademyidaho.com and our phone number is 208 344-1934. 

 

Thank you for choosing Montessori Academy—Parkcenter! 

Miss Rose and Miss Julia 
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